12TH JANUARY 2018

Newsletter



Enriching Learning, Enriching Life

ARTHOG

Year 5 and 6 travel to Arthog Outdoor Activity Centre on Monday 15th January for the week. Please ensure you are at Telford Train Station by 8:30am



WELCOME BACK!

A Happy New Year to everyone. It has been busy since our return on 3rd January!

There are lots of exciting learning experiences and activities planned for the coming term. The teachers have been carefully thinking of how to excite and enthuse the children to bring delight to their learning experiences at the Academy.

Each year group will be sending out topic information and homework sheets in the coming week, which we ask you to support your child with.

You will be receiving letters from some classes about up and coming trips, please look out for them!



<u>DYLAN BRASSINGTON—NON-UNIFORM</u> <u>DAY</u>

This week we held a mid-week non-uniform day in memory of one of our ex-pupils, Dylan Brassington, who unfortunately is no longer with us.

We also held a raffle with many prizes donated from the local community including parents/carers; Crystal's Cupcakes; Golden Rolls; The Co-op; Flowerfair and local band Savanah, all to whom we are extremely thankful.

We are pleased to announce that we raised £500 to help with the 'Just Giving' appeal.

Our thoughts and condolences go out to the family of Dylan.

FRIENDS OF DAWLEY ACADEMY

A flier has gone out today regarding 'Friends of Dawley'. This is a new group we would like to set up to assist with events and fundraising activities for the Academy, without the need to commit a lot of time!

We are holding a coffee and cake sessions on Wednesday 17th January at 2:30pm and 5:00pm.

Please come and meet us, have a chat and hear about some of the things we have planned over the coming months.

LOVE PEACE HOPE TRUST

Twitter: @dawleyprimary



Website: www.dawley.academy

ATTENDANCE

Attendance has been hit this week. Hopefully numbers can return to their usual levels soon!

Reception- Mrs Astill-Evans- 88.97%

Year I-Mrs Houlston - 90.83%

Year 2-Miss Ferris-96.00% (Arthur's Class for the week!)

Year 3— Ms Palmer— 93.53%

Year 4—Mr Johnson— 90.71%

Year 5—Mrs Brocklehurst — 96.43% Abbie's Class for the week!)

Year 6-Mr Bridgwater-96.00%

Next week Abbie will be spending time in Year 5 and Arthur will be with Year 2.

THEMED LUNCH

On Thursday 18th January we are holding a 'Willy Wonka and the Chocolate Factory' themed lunch. The menu for this day will be:

- Oompa Loompa fingers with chocolate or caramel sauce (Chicken dippers with BBQ or korma sauce)
- Never Ending snow rice
- Mini edible trees (broccoli)
- Windy pops (baked beans)
- Chocroot brownies (chocolate brownies with a special ingredient).

Come and join us for this special event and be in with a chance of winning a golden ticket prize.



Lunch will be charged at the usual £2.10.

JOGGING BOTTOMS

Due to a slight change in the Academy timetable some children will now leave the Academy in their PE kit.

With this in mind, we request that you send your child with a pair of black jogging bottoms as part of their PE kit. If your child(ren) does not have these they will need to change back into their uniform before leaving the building.

Your support in this is appreciated!

Dates for your Diary

DATE	EVENT
EVENTS	
Monday 15th January— Friday 19th January	Year 5 and 6 trip to Arthog
Wednesday 17th January 2:30pm and 5:00pm	Friends coffee and cake session
TERM DATES	
Wednesday 3rd January — Friday 16th February	Spring Term—1st half term
Monday 26th February — Thursday 29th March	Spring Term—2nd half term
Monday 19th February — Friday 23rd February	Half Term Holiday— Academy closed
Monday léth April — Friday 25th May	Summer Term—Ist half term
Monday 7th May	Bank Holiday—Academy Closed
Monday 29th May — Friday 1st June	Half term—Academy Closed
Monday 4th June — Friday 20th July	Summer Term—2nd half term
Monday 23rd July & Tuesday 24th July	PD DAY— Academy Closed